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Congratulations!!! 

  Dr. John Burkett 

      ON 

50 Years of Service 

            To our 

    Music Ministry! 

   

  
  Let’s Honor him with a Luncheon on June 29th. 

 

Dr. John Burkett began playing as a church organist at the early age of 9 for his 

home church in Montgomery, Alabama. Since that time, he has played as a church 

organist (except for one year in Michigan while studying for his doctorate). John 

moved to Commerce in 1973 to be a music professor for East Texas State 

University. In 1975, John accepted the position to be First United Methodist 

Church-Commerce organist. The rest is history. 

Let’s all thank John for the many years he has provided beautiful and 

inspirational music to our worship services.  Our celebration luncheon will be 

Sunday, June 29th immediately after the worship service. 

Please bring a side dish or dessert or a bread. The sign up sheets are in the 

gathering area.  

Thank You John, for your dedication to First United Methodist Church- 

Commerce!!! 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

     

Consider scheduling a recurring electronic contribution today. It’s 

easy! You will no longer need to write out checks and prepare 

envelopes every week. Even when travel, illness or other 

circumstances prevent you from attending services, your electronic 

contributions will continue to be received on an uninterrupted basis. 

 1.On your computer or phone, go to www.fumccommerce.org                     

 2. Click on “giving Online” under Ways to Give.                                           

 3. Click on the “Create Profile” button.                              

 4. Follow the onscreen instructions to create a profile and  

   schedule your recurring contributions.                                                                                    

Our electronic giving program, Vanco, is the recognized and vetted 

source of secure electronic giving for the United Methodist Church. 
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Electronic Giving is a convenient, consistent way to help our church grow.                                                                                        

 

Congratulations to the Pre K class! These students 

graduated today and are ready to take on Kindergarten. 

Students are:  Alex Stark, Alivia Molnar, Benton McPherson, 

Camdyn Herron, Cloe Nutt, Grace Jackson, Henley Arthur, 

Jensen Newbold, Marleigh McSheffery, Memphis Myers, Nora 

Darty, and Wyatt Nabers. Congratulations!!!  

  

 


